% THEODORE ROOSEVELT
OYSTER BAY, LONG ISLAND

187 East 74th St.,
New York City,
September 9, 1929.

My dear Ur., layor:

iany thanks for your very kind
letter, which I appreciate greatly. I received
it today on my return from my explorations in
China. T am hoping to be in Porto Rico in the
very near future, and will appreciate greatly
your advice,

One of the men concerning whom
you wrote to Mr. Hilles had already applied, but
fortunately I was aware of his record.

Vith kind regards, believe me,

Yours very sincerely,
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El Senor Hoberto H. Todd,
Alcalde, Municipio de uan Juan,
Puerto Rico.
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